Section V
NOTIFICATION OF INTENT TO BID / VENDOR QUESTIONS

A. Notification of Intent to Bid Requested
The bidding Vendor is requested to inform the PIHP and Affiliates of its intent to bid for any
services outlined in this RFP. The Vendor shall inform the PIHP and Affiliates of its intent to bid by
the end of the business day on September 15, 2023 via email to Dustie Bayles at
bayles@region10pihp.org. The email shall be clearly labeled with subject line “AUDIT SERVICES
RFP INTENT TO BID”. The content of the email shall contain the name of the Vendor as well as
reference this RFP by name and issuance date.

B. Vendor Questions
Vendor questions can be submitted to Dustie Bayles (by email only to bayles@region10pihp.org with

the subject line “AUDIT SERVICES QUESTION” until 12:00 p.m. on September 6, 2023. All
responses to questions shall be posted on the website no later than 12:00 p.m. on September 13,
2023. RFP-related or specific questions shall not be accepted for response in any format other than
described in this paragraph.
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